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Monday 3 October 2022 

Dear Parent/Parent Liaison, 

RE:  United Nations (UN) Workshop 

As part of their Politics unit in Humanities, the Year 9 students will participate in a model United 
Nations (UN) workshop on Thursday October 13 2022.  

The model UN will place students in the shoes of the UN Security Council nations to debate on issues of 
international security, human rights, and current affairs. The students will negotiate and problem solve 
with the aim of passing a resolution that suits the interests of their state.  

Students will be expected to wear their normal school uniform and to ensure they catch up on any work 
they miss while attending the workshop.  

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact either the Head of EHASS, 
Corredina Todaro (CTO@ags.vic.edu.au), or James Smith (JSI@ags.vic.edu.au).  

Yours Sincerely, 

Corredina Todaro James Smith 
Head of EHASS    Secondary EHASS Teacher 
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